
 

 

 
 

 

Weekly News 
 

Mrs. Coulombe’s Class   Nov.28th-Dec. 2nd 

 
 

Literacy : 

The sight words for the week are: do us saw 

has day 

Discussing the sound of ay and ey 

Reviewing the letters X and V.  

We just started to work on the short oo 

sound as in look, and the long oo sound as in 

moo so will continue this week. This will 

continue again this week as they are hard 

sounds for some to learn. 

 

Writing-. Using Fancy words in our writing 

and incorporating quotation marks and speech 

bubbles in our writing pieces will be worked 

on this week. 

 
 

Math- We will continue to revisit counting by 

2’s to 20, 10’ to 100, but we will focus more 

on counting by 5’s to 50 orally, but also 

putting objects in groups of five and counting 

them. The number strands we will work on 

this week, are N5- Compare sets to 20, using 

referents and one to one correspondence and 

N6 which is to estimate quantities up to 20 

using referents. So for example you may show 

a group of 12 and say if this group has 12 how 

many do you think are in this group?  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Learning Focus 

Classroom News 

Thanks to all of you who were able to 

come and talk to me about your child’s 

progress. If you have any more questions 

or concerns, please feel free to email me.  

 

This Friday we will have an assembly for 

Ring A Bell for Mental Health. 

 

Check out our class Blog on the school 

website.  

Fhes.nbed.nb.ca 

Homework 
In math we are now working on starting at a 

number over 20, such as 32 and have kids count 

backwards and forwards to a stop number like 

39, or back to 26. Practice orally at home and 

READ, READ, READ! 
*Please return the report card envelope 

in your child’s communication folder. 

 

 

 

 
December Book order forms are 

going home today and are due on 

Thursday of this week. If you are 

ordering gifts please let me know and 

I’ll contact you when the books 

arrive. 
 


